
 

 

It’s time again for our 15th annual Yam Basic Life Support Competition. 

We are going to have mixed junior and senior teams this year. It does 

not matter if the teams are certified or not. So, if your department has 

a team that would like to compete please call me and let me know how 

many teams your department will be bringing. All participants need to 

be at Tabor City Emergency Services @ 609 E. 5th St.  on the 26th of 

October by 12:30 p.m. 

All rules are the same as State OEMS competition and all equipment 

will be provided. So come on out and enjoy! 

Please call 910-234-2516 to register to compete….. 
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1 p.m. 


